
 
 

 

  

 

7 December 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As promised, I am now writing to let you know about the arrangements for Puffin and Hawk 
classes, from January 2022. This is due to Mrs Kent and Mr Venn leaving us at the end of 
this term. 
 
Mrs Joanna Gamble-Beresford (known as Mrs Beresford to the children) will be joining the 
team in Puffin class and will be teaching the children on a Thursday and a Friday. She joins 
us with a background of working in the early years and is delighted to be coming to our 
school. Mrs Browett (Kingfisher class teacher) will be teaching in Puffin class on a 
Wednesday next term. She is already well known to the children as they do lots of 
collaborative work across Puffin and Kingfisher classes. Mrs Isgrove will continue to teach 
on a Monday and a Tuesday.  
 
Mr Jason Nicolaides will be joining us in Year 5. He will teach the children from Wednesday 
to Friday with Mr Davis continuing to teach the class on a Monday and a Tuesday. Mr 
Nicolaides is an experienced teacher and is looking forward to being part of the Banwell 
team. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming these new members of the team to our school in 
January. 
 
Best wishes, 
Claire 
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